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Giving to Those in Need

Spotlight - Operation Elves Contributors
Don & Susie McEwen

A St V.

| would like to introduce you to two people who are not only wonderful neighbors
for over 34a/ears, but are kind and giving contributors; Don and Susie. As |
created and shared the idea of Operation Elves, Don and Susie were the first non-
family members to volunteer to help and have continued to be an important part
of how we reach our goals each year.

While Don and Susie may be retired, their life is full of activities and many of these
activities are in support of helping others. They volunteer at their church. Don
has logged in over 1,000 hours as a driver for the VA. And when he is not driving
for the VA, he delivers Meals on Wheels.

Susie is talented in the areas of cooking, sewing, and all things crafty. She has
used her talents for Project Linus and every year you can find her creating goodies
for the church Christmas fair.

Every year | can count on Don and Susie for many of our book donations. They are
both avid readers who are regulars at the library. And because of their love for
reading, they want to make sure children get exposed to the world of books and
consider it an important gift to give.

When | asked why they donated to Oﬂeration Elves, Don said that while they may
not be rich, they are doing well and therefore feel it is important to help others
who are struggling. To simply “do what they can”.

So many worthwhile organizations count on the generosity and caring of people
like Don and Susie. | am grateful they have chosen to help Operation Elves bring
Christmas joy to those in need.
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2024 Operation Santa
Gift Counts

Blankets - 243 (81% to goal)
Hat Sets - 265 (88% to goal)
Books - 189 (63% to goal)
Cash Donations: $220

Special Thanks

A big shout-out to individuals
who have contributed to this
year’s goal in the past two
months. A special thank you to:

» Beverly N

e Jean S

« Barbara O

e Mindy M

e SusieM

How Can You Get Involved

You can reach me (Melissa Stack) at:

* jusmel@comcast.net
e www.operationelvescommunity.org

e venmo:@melissa-stack-3
e 615-631-4920

Let me know if you would like to
add anyone to our newsletter

g distribution. Go out to our website
) tosee more pictures and back the
| issues of the newsletter.

The next issue will be in September
2024
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202% GOAL UPDATE

It's hard to believe that it is June already! We have just four
more months to prepare for our annual drive to Maine, where we
deliver all the wonderful gifts that our elves have either made
and donated or provided funds to purchase.

Our goal for 2024 is to collect 300 of each of our main items
(blankets, hat sets, and books) for the children of Northern
Maine. Thanks to some savvy shopping by Bev & Jim N and the
help of Jean S, we are in great shape with hat sets. We may also
have some new elves joining the blanket-making effort, which
should help us reach our goal for blankets. The only area where
we are a little behind is books. If you would like to help, you can
order books on Amazon and have them shipped to me or send
money so we can purchase them.

In addition to the items mentioned above, we have collected
some winter jackets and anticipate getting tents on sale after
the 4th of July. We are also working on making and stuffing
cosmetic bags for young adults, with a goal of at least 40 bags.
Currently, we have 15.

We also gather items for seniors, focusing on three main items:
blankets, socks, and toiletry bags. We are on target for socks
and blankets but are running a little behind on the toiletry bags.
This summer, we will focus on completing the toiletry bags.

We are always grateful for any donations. If there is something
you would like to contribute to this year’s donation drive, please
contact me, and we will figure out how to get it to our
"warehouse" (also known as a couple of bedroom closets).

Thank you for your continued support!

www.operationelvescommunity.org

Don & Susie McEwen

“We make a living by what we get,
but we make a life by what we
give”

Winston Churchill
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